�
FINANCE SUB-COMMITTEE





THURSDAY, 22 OCTOBER 1998 - 3.00 pm





Present:- Councillors O'Rourke, Jackson, McGhee, and Robertson (Y), Councillor Jackson, Vice-Convener, in the Chair.





In attendance:- The Depute Chief Executive, Mr A Puckrin (for the Executive Director Resource Services) and the Director of Central Services.





Apologies for absence were intimated on behalf of Councillors Mulholland and Sir Simpson Stevenson.








	1124 	DEFALCATION PROCEDURES	1124 





SUBMITTED:  Report dated 7 October 1998 by the Executive Director Resource Services advising that at the meeting of the Sub-Committee on 28 May 1998 (Para 598) approval of the revised Defalcation Procedures was deferred to allow further changes to be incorporated and requesting that the Defalcation Procedures be adopted.


DECIDED:  That the Sub-Committee agree to adopt the Defalcation Procedures set out in the Appendix to the report.





	1125 	PROGRESS OF THE AUDIT PLAN 1998/99 TO 30 SEPTEMBER 1998	1125 





SUBMITTED:  Report dated 5 October 1998 by the Executive Director Resource Services on the progress of the Audit Plan 1998/99 to 30 September 1998.


NOTED
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